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"EnteA In to  Haj> gatei
giving  , and Into Hti puuj> e;
be thankful.unto Him, and bte&A name.
Foa the  Load Is  good; even-

lasting; and His tAuthenduAeth to  a l l  
geneAattons."

VsaJhn 100:4-5

Looking for a C.E. Internship? There are 
many ministry opportunities listed on the 
bulletin board outside of Dr. Ming's Office.

Marymoor Bicycle Track Racing Season starts 
Friday, May 7 at the Marymoor Velodrome,
Come out and watch Ron Storer, an NC stu­
dent who is training to compete in the 
1984 Olympics in Los Angeles, race from 
7:30 until 10:00 p.m. each Friday until 
June 12. Also, on Friday and Saturday,
May 14 and 15, Ron will race in the 7- 
Eleven Grand Prix at Marymoor's Velodrome 
in events lasting from 1:00 p.m. until 
10:00 p.m. on Friday, and from 10:00 a.m. 
until 4:00 p.m. on Saturday.

Coming Chapel Schedule:
Thursday, May 7*— Marilyn Laszlo (Wycliffe) 
Friday, May 8— Evangelism MIG (WOM)
Monday, May 10— Senior Speaker 
Tuesday, May 11— Annual Distribution 
Wednesday, May 12— All School Picnic

Do you have an unpaid balance on your
account? If so, unless it will be paid 
in full on or before May 28, you must do 
one of the following: 1) If the balance 
is less than $100 and will be pa id in full 
by June 30, you must sign a promissory 
note. Please see the cahier or the sec­
retary to the Business Manager. 2) If 
the balance is over $100, arrangements 
have been made for a short-term loan from 
a local bank. PROCEDURE: Pick up an 
Information Bulletin and Credit Appli­
cation from the cashier, fill out one of 
the applications and bring it in person 
to the secretary of the Business Manager. 
Your request will be processed and add­
itional instructions given at that time. 
This should be done between May 17 and 28. 
Act early. Only students who have cleared 
their accounts will be permitted to take 
finals. NOTE: This loan privilege will 
not be extended to students graduating 
with their BA or to AA graduates who 
will not be returning to NC in the fall 
of 1982.

Those interested in the music for Portrait 
of Elegance, please contact Tracy Hawken 
in C-217. Charge: $2 per copy.

One of Golfing's great traditions will occur
_ May 12 at the Redmond Golf Links. The

5th Annual Northwest College Invitational 
Greater Houghton Duffers Golf Classic. 
There will be prizes and a lot of fun. 
Everybody can enter, pro or not. Cost is 
$10 (cheap), see John Young or Dan French.

Coming Events:
Sunday, May 9— Mother's Day 
Tuesday, May 11— Senior Skating Social 
Wednesday, May .12— All School Picnic 
Thursday, May 13— P.R. Team Music Festival 
Monday, May 17— Awards Assembly 
Thursday, May 20— Spring Concert 
Saturday, May 29— Baccalaureate 7:30 p.m. 
Sunday, May 30— Commencement 3:00 p.m. 
Monday, May 31— Memorial Day— No Classes.

All male students returning next year who 
wish to stay in their present room must 
turn in a 3 x 5 card to Dean John with 
name, room number and date. This is to 
be written in red ink. Those who are 
returning and want to change rooms-— do 
same in blue ink, giving 3 choices or 
floor preference. If in a room and desire 
new roommate, put your name in red— new 
roommate’s name in blue. No guarantees.
We will work with you the best we can.
Be sure to date the 3 x 5  cards with the 
date you submit it to Dean John's office.



Graduates! The big day is almost here! Your 
special invitations for that big moment 
are available in the Bookstore. All A.A. 
and B.A« graduates should have ttyem in ^  
the mail by May 1st. Please make your 
list and pick up your graduation announce­
ments NOW! Only .50$ each which includes 
name cards.

All Resident Assistant Applications must be 
turned in no later than May 10. Resident 
Assistants for 1982-83 will be announced 
on May 18.

Softball schedule for Monday, May 10: 300/500
vs. 200 at 3:00 p.m.; 100 vs. 400 at 4:30 p.m.

First Aid Cards and stickers are now available. 
All those who completed the First Aid course 
may pick theirs up at the reception desk in 
the Adm. Bldg.

Don't Miss The
Pastoral Ministries Workshop 

Thursday, May 6th

Graduating Sophomores— please turn in your 
slips with your future plans on them.
Mr. Johnson needs them for the Graduate 
Commissioning service.

Important: Students who received Freshman
Scholarships and Tuition Discounts for 
the 1981-82 academic year: Now is the 
time to submit your request for discount 
for the coming 1982-83 school year. Pick 
up a Freshman Scholarship Renewal or 
Tuition Discount Form at the reception 
desk in the Adm. Bldg, and submit the 
completed form to the Business Office 
as soon as possible for immediate pro­
cessing.

Do you know your blood type? You can find 
out by donating blood May 19 or 20,
10:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. See the reception­
ist in the Adm. Bldg. We need 50 people 
to sign up on Wednesday in order to have 
the Blood Mobile on Thursday as well.

Prayer Emphasis meets Monday, May 10 at 
7:30 p.m. in the chapel. Join us as 
we continue to pray for one another.

Servicemen's MIG— come to Fort Lewis thife 
Saturday. The Lord is really moving down 
there at Fort Lewis. The MIG leaves at 
6:20 p.m. in front of Guy-Perks Hall.

ATTENTION ^ J c t ^ A l l  who love to write 
and receive letters: An opportunity to 
minister to someone who may never have 
the chance to hear the Gospel outside 
of your personal witness. Thousands of 
English speaking Chinese inside Communist 
Red China are anxious to hear from the 
outside world. We presently have about 
300 names which we wish to distribute at 
N.C. If you are interested in further 
information, please sign your name on the 
sheets posted in the cafeteria and the SUB 
or contact Linda Humphrey (C 312) or 
Mandy Scott (C 302).

SUMMER 
SCHOOL ‘82
...can lead you into 

early graduation.
June 7 - July 2


